
 

 

17
th
 March 2016 

To Whom It May Concern: 

  

RE: Bluetooth Declaration 

FCC ID: WH3350101  

Please be advised that the product listed under FCC ID: WH3350101 does not contain a 

Bluetooth module or use any Bluetooth functionality, the circuitry for a Bluetooth module is 

present on the board should the grant holder wish to add this in the future, any changes to the 

product will be  submitted to the FCC for certification. 
 
  

 Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

  

Yours faithfully 

  

  

 

17/03/2016

X
Robert J Fyfe

Engineering Projects Manager AGD Systems

Signed by: Rob Fyfe  

 


